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Response to the Auditor's Findings, Recommendations, and Fiscal Matters
Finding 2024-001 Significant Deficiency — Reporting

In Fiscal Year 2023-24, the Transportation Department submitted reports for the RAISE
grant to the NCDOT for four quarters without prior review from the Finance Department.
This was corrected with the June 2024 quarterly report, and the grant liaison is now
following the City's policy. The liaison prepares the report and sends it to his manager for
review and approval. Then it is routed to the Senior Financial Grants Analyst for review. The
Accounting Manager reviews and approves the report before it is submitted to the NCDOT.
The Transportation Department has been made aware that the City needs to follow the
grants policy with all grants.
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